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The creation of this bill was an overreaching and unnecessary action. The crimes 

listed are severe crimes whether occurring at the specified infrastructural systems or 

anywhere else. Increasing the severity of the label associated with these crimes to 

"domestic terrorism" is overkill, especially when considering the uncertain and 

concerning actions of our current administration. On the basis that this bill's existence 

is not to true benefit of the people, I am in opposition of expanding it in any way, 

including a simple amendment to what qualifies as "critical infrastructure".  This is an 

unnecessary move which has a greater likelihood of being applied to activists and 

protestors than it does to terrorists. Rather than continue expanding this bill, I ask 

that Oregon pushes to remove it entirely. Your consideration of this matter is very 

much appreciated. 


